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TECHNICAL TIP 
 

Product: IDC Pro 
 
Subject: Nozzle Assembly Water line tubing change 
 
Date: 11/19/2020 
 
Description: 

 
Effective September 3, 2020 the water lines on IDC Pro nozzle assemblies have been improved 
using Synflex Flavor Shield PET barrier tubing.  The smooth, non-porous PET liner enables 
maximum flushability and minimizes microbial growth.  The tubing is black to distingish it from 
the old clear tubing as shown in Figure 1.  The Synflex FS tubing is more rigid and must be 

factory thermoformed.  However, the same #10.5 Oetiker clamp and ⅜” spring clamp are used 
for installation. 

 

 
               Old Clear Water Lines        New Black Water Lines 
 
Serial Number Range Affected:  

The new water lines were first implemented on unit serial number 62A2036RP001. 
 

Additional Info: 
This is a running design change.  Clear water line tubing can continue to be used in installed units.  
However service nozzle assemblies will all have black Synflex Flavor Shield PET barrier tubing going 
forward.  Part number did not change, see IDC Pro IPL for PN if needed.  


